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PTA Annual General Meeting (AGM) – Monday 11th October 

TY Musical 

Join us at the PTA AGM on Monday 11th October from 7.30-8.30pm. 

The PTA supports the school and provides a forum for the views of the parents.  The AGM offers everyone the 

opportunity to get to know more about the PTA initiatives and school plans for the year. 

In line with current public health advice, the meeting will be on line.  Details will follow closer to the time. 

We look forward to seeing you all at the meeting! 

Dear Parents, 

We hope everyone is keeping well and students have settled back well in 
school.  

Below are a few points from the first monthly PTA meeting for this 
academic year which was held on 13th September. 

If you have any queries or you want anything raised at the PTA meetings, 
please get in touch! 

 

Jennifer Martin, Chairperson  

Contact Us: pta@sionhillcollege.ie 

 

Welcome back to all staff and students! 

Wishing you all a safe and enjoyable New AcademicYear 

The refurbishment of the top floor of St Thomas has been completed.  The students are enjoying the use of the new 

facilities and the views from the classrooms are spectacular! We are delighted to support the work carried out by 

providing financial support with the purchase of the blinds. 

The PTA supports the school and provides a forum for the views of the parents.  The AGM offers everyone the 

opportunity to get to know more about the PTA initiatives and school plans for the year. 

 

St Thomas Building Refurbishment 

 

As part of the gradual return to school initiatives run prior to the pandemic, we are 

delighted that the TY musical will be held this year.  

We wish the TY students and teachers all the best with the preparations for the show. 

Details will follow in the coming months. We invite everyone to support the initiative. 
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